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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be Monday, November 8, 2010 at 6:30 pm in the Senior Center at 111 South 2nd Street in 
Centerville, Indiana.   A representative from Henny Penny will be with us to talk about the company.  Remember,  
if you make reservations, you are responsible for the cost of dinner.

Centerville Lions entertain  at Halloween Party
The annual Community Children's Halloween Party was held Saturday October 30th in 
the Centerville Elementary gym with 150 persons attending.  Over 12 members of the 
Lions Club helped with the party and served refreshments.  

Lion Pam Tidrow served as chairman.  Each child dressed in costume received a cash 
prize and winners in the judging contest received ribbons.  Children enjoyed many 

games and the annual cake walk. 

Jerome Swim talks about Adopt-A-Highway
Jerome Swim, Operations Manager for the Cambridge City Subdistrict of the Indiana Department 
of Transportation (INDOT), spoke about Adopt-A-Highway before the Centerville Lions Club on 
Monday evening, October 25.  

He then answered questions about the new subdistrict garage at Cambridge City.  He told about 
their operations and how they handle the highways in this area.  President Anne Elstro introduced 

him.    
Notes from the Club

Lion Treasurer Kevin Sparks said State and International dues have been paid.

Lion President Anne Elstro talked to Centerville High School Principal Tammy Chavis about the status of the Leo 
Club.  It was decided that the Club would  be inactive for the remainder of the school year.  

She  read a thank you from Coach Ryan Chiddister for supporting of the High School Boys Basketball Camp. 

The Christmas in Centerville night was discussed and the Lions will sell tickets for the carriage rides this year.  
Lions may have a float in the parade also. 

  Our Lions Club is on Facebook at:  
. http://www.facebook.com/pages/Centerville-Indiana-Lions-

Club/113647685334923 

Upcoming program:  November 22 – TBA

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Now in our 67th year of serving the Centerville Community

Secretary Wendy Kornman                                   President Anne Elstro                                               Bulletin Editor Bill Felker
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